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Chairman Larsen and member of the Senate Industry and Business committee, my name 

is Kirby Kruger, I am a Bismarck, North Dakota resident and constituent of District 35.  I 

am providing written testimony is support of Senate Bill 2319.  This bill will expand the 

types of events where licensed microbrewers can dispense their brews.  I think that this 

bill is a win for the microbrewers and a win for people like me, who enjoy sampling 

locally brewed beer while attending various events.  I respectfully ask the committee to 

give this bill a do pass recommendation.  Thank you for giving me the opportunity to 

submit my testimony.   


